
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To:  Christine Gallagher, Town Clerk 

 

From:  Rosalie McKenney, Land Use Administrative Assistant 

 

Date:  5/25/17 

 

Re: IWC MEETING DATE CANCELLATION  

 

The Inland/Wetland/Conservation Commission is canceling their 

regularly scheduled meeting dates for 6/07/17 and 7/05/17. They 

are replacing those dates with a special meeting on June 21, 2017 

at 7PM in the town hall hearing room.  
 

Any applications submitted before the 6/07/17 meeting date, will still be considered as 

officially received on that date and heard at a June special meeting (6/21/17). 

 

 

Cc: Board of Selectmen 

 


